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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
October 16 - School Council Meeting –3:30pm 
 
October 17 – FWL Twin Day 
 
October 17 – Mass at 11am 
 
October 17 – Logging Museum Field Trip 
 
October 18 – FWL Sundae Fun Day 
 
October 19 – FWL Hat Day 
 
October 23 – Student Picture Day 
 
October 24 – Purple Shirt Day 

Ontario Dress Purple Day 

#IBREAKthesilence 
 
October 26 – PA Day –Staff off-site  
To attend the Regional Faith Day 
 
October 30 – Grade 7 Immunizations 
 
October 31 – Orange and Black or Costume 
Dress up day! HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!! 
 
 

WARM CLOTHING: With 
days becoming cooler and 
winter coming quicker, students 
should be dressing appropriately 
for conditions.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MILK: White and chocolate milk is now 
available on a daily basis.  Milk will be 75 cents 
each.  Milk cards can be purchased weekly at a 
cost of $3.75 or bi-weekly at a cost of $7.50 and 
monthly, cost determined by number of days in 
the month.  The cards have no expiry date.  We 
have found that this is the best way to handle 
milk sales, as the cards eliminate cash handling 
during the busy noon hour. 

 

 

 

 
LITTLE CAESAR’S PIZZA FUNDRAISER:  
Thank you so much to everyone who participated 
in and supported our school fundraiser. So many 
of our families participated and sold a total of    
100 Kits which means we made a $600.00     
profit for our school! We could not be more 
grateful and appreciate everyone’s hard work! 
 

HEALTHY SNACK PROGRAM: 

We are currently trying to get a healthy snack 
program in place for our students. Ms. Walczak 
has volunteered to take time to prepare snacks for 
our students, once the funding is in place. We are 
hoping to start soon, but will let families know 
when the program is approved. 

 

 



 
Ontario Dress Purple Day – 

#IBREAKthesilence 

 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 24th 

Every October Children’s Aid Societies across 

the province raise awareness about the rights of 

children and youth to safety and well-being, and 

the responsibility of adults and community 

services to help children, youth, and families 

who need support. We all join together to share 

this positive message that help is available and 

to celebrate the community that cares for kids 

and families. 

 

 

 

 
Primary students working hard on their writing.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The primary students joined our class last week to 
create decorations for the Special Gathering and 
Feast that took place at the church on October 
13th.  We had a meaningful conversation about 
reconciliation and about the issues surrounding 
Residential Schools.  I'm very proud to report that 
the students provided responses that were kind, 
thoughtful and hopeful.  Well done, everyone! 
 

I.E.P.s and MEDICAL CARE PLANS  

ARE COMING HOME WITH THE STUDENTS 

TODAY. 

Please return all input to Mrs. Flagler Edwards 

by NOVEMBER 1st. 

 

Attention Parents and Caregivers:  

Please read the information that has been 

entered in your child’s Medical Care Plans for 

2018-2019 carefully.  Please bring to our 

attention any information that is inaccurate 

and/or incomplete so the plans can be detailed 

as possible. This may require filling in Medical 

Forms that we will provide to you that are part 

of the Board’s Policies regarding Anaphylaxis 

and/or Students with Special Medical Care 

Needs and/or Emergency Medical Needs. Thank 

you in advance. Mrs. Flagler Edwards, Principal  


